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Greetings from the Minister of Citizenship, Immigration and Multiculturalism

On behalf of Prime Minister Stephen Harper, and the Government of Canada, I would

like to extend my warmest congratulations to the Armenia - Canada Chamber of

Commerce on the occasion of your successful establishment in Canada.

The foundation of the Armenia - Canada Chamber of Commerce will be of great benefit

to both countries. As the Minister of Citizenship, Immigration and Multiculturalism, I

support the aims and aspirations of your organization as outlined in your Mission

statement. Your organization will be a great tool in the development of bilateral relations

and increased trade between Armenia and Canada.

am also pleased that the Armenia - Canada Chamber of Commerce will also be

focusing on social events that will encourage the exchange of ideas, values and cultures

between Armenia and Canada. Through such events, we are all given the opportunity

to share and appreciate the various traditions of our families, friends and neighbours.

Canada is a great pluralistic success story, but it is contributions like these that will help

make that story even greater.

Congratulations and best of luck in all your future endeavours.

Sincerely,

~I
The Honoura~ Kenney, PC, MP
Minister of Citizenship, Immigration and Multiculturalism

Canada


